
June 26, 2024

To: Ryan MacDonald
MacHydro

              4262 Hilltop Cres., Cranbrook BC, V1C 6W3

RE: Access to Kootenay IR 1 for purpose of doing water tests at the deep test holes on July 2nd, 2024

Dear Ryan MacDonald,
MacHydro is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands forming Kootenay IR 1 for the purposes of doing water tests at
the 7 deep test holes at Unnamed Wetland, Stink Lake, and Twin Lakes on July 2nd, 2024.

As a condition of this access, please ensure to follow your companies safety procedures and be aware of all
the hazards in the area such as danger trees, loose soil and downed logs. Take precautions as you will be in
the 2023 Wildfire area and will be near open deep holes with water.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Skylar Nikkel
Lands & Resources Project Coordinator
snikkel@aqam.net | x3818 | C: 250.427.5874


